
WELCOME BACK! 
WE’VE REALLY MISSED EVERYONE 

 As you all know, we are in Phase 1 of re-opening La Pines 
as per St. Tammany Parish. As we move forward, we ask for 
your patience and understanding following the guidelines the 
government has set for this transition. 

 We have supplied Hand Sanitizer for everyone at the front 
door. 

 Please practice Social Distancing, (6 feet apart) when 
visiting. 

 We are only allowed a 25% capacity of total people in the 
building.  Everyone must wait outside until seats are 
available. A list will be available for anyone wishing to 
wait.  

 No Reservations and we cannot accommodate large tables 
of more than 10 Guests.   

 For everyone’s safety, we will be serving in disposable 
plates, cups and flatware, as well as single serve 
condiments. 

We hope everyone will be considerate of other Guests that 
are waiting to dine with us. 


